
From: Stanczyk, Jane
To: Yokley, Bill
Subject: FW: Proposed Oil and Gas Activity
Date: Tuesday, January 17, 2012 7:35:04 AM

 
Jane Stanczyk
Permit Supervisor
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Phone:(303) 894 2100 ext.5119
FAX: (303) 894 2105
E-mail: jane.stanczyk@state.co.us
 
From: Ash, Margaret 
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2012 9:00 AM
To: Heidi Schnabel
Cc: Kerr, Thom; Stanczyk, Jane
Subject: RE: Proposed Oil and Gas Activity
 
Dear Ms. Schnabel,
 
The permit is currently on hold.  However, pleased be advised that the application for permit to
drill (APD) is actually for the  “re-completion” of a well that already exists at the location.
 
The leakage into the Platte or Sand Creek that has been in the news recently is from the Suncor
Refinery and not an oil and gas well.   
 
I am also forwarding your email to our permitting group as they are the people within the COGCC
that handle public comment on APDs.
 
Margaret A. Ash
Manager Field Inspection Unit
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Office: (303) 894-2100 Ext. 5110
Fax: (303) 894-2109
Cell: (303) 548-6298
margaret.ash@state.co.us
 
From: Heidi Schnabel [mailto:hschnabel@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2012 7:55 AM
To: Ash, Margaret
Subject: Proposed Oil and Gas Activity
 
I am very concerned about the permit COGCC has pending for oil and gas exploration (Nauman 1-14)
near our home on E. 146th Pl.  It concerns me that it is so close to a large neighborhood filled with
children as well as being near the Platte River.  The recent news stories of leakage into the S. Platte is
still fresh and I do not think appropriate safety precautions are in place.  The other problem is fracking,
which can cause extreme problems with the environment.
 
These are my concerns and I am against this proposal occuring so close to my home.
 
Sincerely,
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Heidi Schnabel


